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Wesley Franklin, Executive Director
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Page 2

	March 3, 2003
	BY HAND DELIVERY




William Ahern, Executive Director

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 5222

San Francisco, CA  94102

Re:
Annual Electric Distribution Reliability Report (R.96-11-004)
Dear Mr. Ahern:

Pursuant to Decision No. 96-09-045, Appendix A, page 3, enclosed is a copy of Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s Electric Distribution Reliability Report in the above-referenced proceeding.  An electronic version without the appendix is also being sent to you via e-mail for posting on the Commission’s website.  The appendix is not available in electronic format.

Very truly yours,

Lise H. Jordan

LHJ:gmj

cc:
Paul Clanon, Director – Energy Division

Enclosure
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